From: Mary Rossiter

To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: One person one vote
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:28:28 AM

Rules Committee,

The time for the Electoral College is finished we need an election system that is equal and for
one person one vote and the popular vote wins. This is the only way we can ensure that the
people are being represented. | heard you today no | demand you today to make this happen
you are our elected officials you work for our good. Thank you

Mary Rossiter
katpooh5362@gmail.com
41 Shady loop
Springfield, Oregon 97477
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